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I have a supporter of Oregon’s farmers since 1995 when I moved here. I buy the bulk 

of my produce at the Farmers Market at PSU and belong to a CSA. I have personally 

become friends with several of the farmers and know how hard they work and how 

much they care for their farms. They make Oregon better and beautiful. We also 

support some restaurants that purchase their ingredients from some of the farmers 

we know. Keep big Agra out they are poisonous.  


